The Streamwood Police Department is pleased to announce that it will be holding its 5th

annual Junior Police Academy Camp this summer at the Police Department.

The Junior Police Academy Camp will be held at the Streamwood
Police Department over 5 days this summer from Monday, June
9th to Friday, June 13th from 9:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m. If there is
enough demand, we may host a 2nd camp July 14-18. This fun
FREE camp will include activities such as: Simulated Crime Scene
Investigation and Evidence Collection techniques, Simulated
Traffic Stops as well as a number of fun activities designed to en-
gage our Officers with your Child.

Topics discussed in the camp will include: Internet Safety, Bicycle

safety, Introduction to Patrol Operations and Investigations and In-

troduction to Specialized Police Units within the department i.e., K-
9 and comfort dogs, SWAT procedures, Police Social Workers and
the police drone program. Participants must be entering 6th or 7th.
Any questions should be directed to Sgt. Pat Silver at 630-736-3762
or psilver@streamwood.org.

Scan the QR code to apply, or visit the Police Department’s

Community Programs page at www.streamwood.org




